
Botany Club 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Students planting their own plants 

 

             

 

 
 

Graduation! 
Tuesday 6th November 

5:15-8:30pm  
Bonython Hall, The University of Adelaide, North Terrace 

Return invitations by Monday 8th of October 

 

 

News from Miss Tanner… 

 

Open Morning 



 

 

 

 
 

The following artwork was submitted and displayed at the Royal Adelaide Show! 

Congratulations to Deeya and Jade! 

  Deeya   Jade 

Well done to Jade for winning an award!  

 

Labs for Life! 

 


